
May 23, 2020

Goedert Care 
As an Emergency Center since May 4th, we have been 
implementing extensive procedures to keep our students and 
staff safe and engaged.  Working with the Department of 
Children and Family Services we designed policies and 
procedures that have been reviewed to ensure compliance.  
Furthermore, we have built out areas of our outdoor space to 
provide for more time outside in the fresh air.  

In phases 3 & 4 of the stay at home order we will be here for you 
as you go back to work.  Please give us at least one week’s notice 
for your child’s return.  This will help us make sure we have 
everything for your child in place before they return.  

Each morning before school please take a moment to check your 
child’s temperature and assess them for any signs of cough, 
shortness of breath, difficulty breathing, chills, muscle pain, soar 
throat, digestive issues, and lack of taste or smell .  Children and 
staff will not be permitted with any of these symptoms.  If you 
find that you have been exposed to Covid-19 contact the Illinois 
Department of Public Health at 217-782-2016.  If we hear that a 
child has been exposed to Covid-19 and is attending our school 
we will immediately contact IDHP for guidance. 

�1

New Policies 

*Extensive Cleaning Procedures. 

*Toys are washed after each use. 

*Playground is cleaned between 
class usage. 

*Carpets are sprayed with 
disinfectant at the end of the day. 

*Staff, Students, and Caregivers 
temperatures taken upon entry. 

*Shoes changed upon arrival (send 
a second set of indoor shoes). 

*Masks at all times except during 
eating and sleeping and a cold 
drink of water outside. 

*Children are separated by 6ft 
during all meals and nap time. 

*Plexiglass Partitions have been 
created if 6ft can’t be reached. 

*Hand washing during arrival, 
before and after each meals and 
nap, after all bathroom usage, and 
anytime the face or eyes are 
touched. 

*Parents are not allowed in the 
building.  Children will enter their 
classrooms through each 
classrooms private exterior door.   

*Classes will not intermingle. 


